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ROADS ACT 1993-2015 – SECTION 75 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE  
M1 MOTORWAY SOUTHBOUND 
BETWEEN JUNCTION 1 M1/M50 
AND DUBLIN PORT TUNNEL
A publication has been received from Globalvia Jons Ltd. 
in relation to a temporary road closure for the purpose of 
commissioning works for over height vehicle detection systems 
on approach to Dublin Port Tunnel. The M1 Southbound 
carriageway will be closed on the 28th and 29th of March 2022, 
from 10.00pm until 6.00am 
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic  
are as follows:
Diversion for traffic travelling on the M50 Northbound to 
Dublin City Centre and Dublin Port:

•	 From the M1/M50 junction rotary roundabout, take the 
exit for the R139 to Malahide for approx. 0.5km to the 
roundabout adjacent the Clayton Hotel. 

•	 At the roundabout, take the 2nd exit and continue along 
the R139 to Malahide for approx. 0.2km to the junction 
with Clonshaugh Road. Turn right onto Clonshaugh Road.

•	 Continue on Clonshaugh Road for approx. 1.7km to the 
junction with the R104 Oscar Traynor Road. Turn Right 
onto the R104.

•	 Continue on the R104 for approx. 1.5km to M50 Jn 2 
Coolock. Take the 1st exit for the N1 to Dublin City Centre 
and Dublin Port.

Diversion for traffic travelling on the M1 Southbound to Dublin 
City Centre and Dublin Port:

•	 Take the M1 to M50 southbound free- flow slip and 
continue to M50 Jn4 Ballymun. At the junction turn left 
onto the R108 for Ballymun/City Centre.

•	 Continue on the R108 for approx. 0.8km to the junction 
with the R104/Santry Avenue. Turn left onto R104/ 
Santry Avenue. 

•	 Continue on the R104/Santry Avenue for approx. 0.8km, 
then turn left to continue on the R104. Continue on the 
R104 for approx. 0.15km.

•	 Turn right at the junction with the R132 to continue on the 
R104. At M50 Junction 2 rotary roundabout follow signage 
for City Centre/Dublin Port.

Martina O’Connor, Administrative Officer, 
Balbriggan, Rush-Lusk, Swords Operational Area.


